
Peabody Elementary  

“Soaring Towards Excellence” 

Technology Distribution 

 

 

 

 St. Louis Public Schools will be 100% in person for all students for the 2022-2023 school year 

 The first day of school for students is Monday, August 22, 2022 

 The school day is from 8:05 am – 3:02 pm Monday – Friday 

 Students may enter the building through the playground door #5 beginning at 7:45 am 

 

Technology Distribution  

All parents must come to Peabody Elementary to pick up iPads for students to use both in school and 

at home throughout the school year.   

 Technology will be distributed Thursday, August 18th & Friday, August 19th from 9:00am – 

2:00pm (enter through the gym door #6) 

*Masks are recommended. 

 

Peabody Elementary Back-to-School Open House 

Please save the date for Monday, August 29th for our Open House and Meet the Teacher from 

1:30pm – 3:30 pm… More details will be shared at a later date.  

  

 


